
Look What’s Trending this week! 

MORPETH  PUBLIC  SCHOOL 

Phone - 4933 6726                                                      email - morpeth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
6th December, 2021   Week 10, Term 4 

WEBSITE: 
www.morpeth‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

   

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Monday 13th December 2021 
Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell (6pm - 8pm) 
 
Tuesday 14th December 2021 
Party Day 
 
Thursday 16th December 2021 
Last day of Term 4 for students 
 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 
First day of Term 1 
Year 1 - 6 Students return 
 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 - 
Thursday 3rd February 2022 
Kinder 2022 - Best Start Interviews 
 
Friday 4th February 2022 
Kinder  2022 commence 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp Australia  
Before and After School Care  

Please call Cameron 
(Co-Ordinator) 
0417 768 636  

and leave a message 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments (POP)  

Credit/Debit Card via Morpeth Public 

School Website 

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

 

Tomorrow’s Scheduled Teachers’ Strike 

On Friday I posted a message, via Skoolbag, about tomorrow’s proposed teachers’ strike. 
Information about the industrial action has been widely circulated on media platforms during 
the past week, with talk of schools being non-operational or operating under minimal 
supervision. Please be aware that our  school will be fully operational tomorrow with 
only minor changes to normal procedures.   

Presentation Day Organisation 

Last week I provided an overview of our upcoming presentation day arrangements. 
Because of COVID restrictions, we have been forced to make a number of changes to the 
format of the assemblies. Regrettably, we are unable to invite parents/carers onto our site 
to attend the presentations.  However, we will be offering a link to a live stream of all 
events. I apologise for the change, as I appreciate that our families enjoy being present as 
their child receives their award, but this decision has been made by the Department of 
Education. The families of students, who will receive awards, have been notified by Operoo. 
A Zoom link, to the relevant assembly, will be forwarded to families later in the week. 
Please note that Year 2 students in 2/3M will be presented at the Years 3 - 6 assembly. 

 Friday 10 December @ 10:00am - Sports Presentation 

 Monday 13 December @ 9:30am - Years 3-6 Presentation. 

 Monday 13 December @ 10:45am - Leadership Presentation. 

 Monday 13 December @ 12:00pm - Kindergarten - Year 2 Presentation 

Year 6 Farewell 

In what is shaping up as a hectic final Monday of the term, our Year 6 farewell will be held 
on Monday, 13 December - Week 11. Unfortunately, because of COVID restrictions, only 
Year 6 students and supervising staff will be permitted to attend. The event will start at 6:00 
pm and finish at 8:00 pm. Regrettably, parents and family members are still not allowed on 
site. Drop offs will take place at the front of the school, but we do ask our families to adhere 
to social distancing norms. Staff and students will be taking photos throughout the night and 
they will be made available the next day. The farewell will be taking place under the COLA 
(weather permitting). Staff will be decorating the area and our students have voted for their 
choice of food for the evening. Student dietary requirements will also be catered for. If you 
have any questions, please email anthony.scanlan@det.nsw.edu.au.   

End of Year—Other Key Dates 

Party day will be held on Tuesday 14 December. We envisage that Semester 2 reports will 
be also be sent home on party day. As if the week couldn’t get any busier, we will also be 
conducting the final phase of the tender process for our 2022 Out of School Hours (OoSH) 
service provider and the announcement, via merit selection, of our substantive School 
Administration Officer.  

Peter Edmonds 



 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner/P&C Meeting -  
Tuesday 7th December 2022 at 7pm.  

Miss Mullins Bar, Commercial Hotel Morpeth 
If you would like to participate in the meeting, please:                                     

email morpethpspandc@gmail.com 

ALL WELCOME 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
 
 

Week 10 - Term 4, 2021  
 
Tues:     07.12.2021 Online orders only using QuickCliq 
Wed:      08.12.2021  
Thurs:    09.12.2021 The Canteen will not be open for  
Fri:         10.12.2021 operation during play breaks 

Canteen News 

PBL 
This week’s focus lesson … 

Grassed Area 
We will be talking with students about ... 

Choose an appropriate quiet game 
Be aware of others 

Share play space with non contact games            
Care for equipment and belongings 

Clean up after ourselves 
Use positive language 
Be kind and patient 


















